
Neatishead Weekly 
Update 

26th November 2021   

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you all for your support over 

a couple of tricky weeks. I am 

pleased to say attendance today is 

up to 90% so we are getting back to 

full attendance which is a relief. 

The children are certainly in good 

health and a happy hardworking 

mood. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Julie 

 

 

 

                       

Looking ahead 
Christmas jumper day to raise money for 
Nelson’s Journey – Friday 10th December – more 
details to follow 
 
Christmas Picnic Lunch – Thursday 16th 
December. 
 
Last Day of Term – Friday 17th December 2021 
 
Children return to school – Thursday 6th January 
2022 
 
            

  

 

I would like to say a big thank 

you to all the incredible children 

and wonderful parents in 

Gatekeepers for their home 

learning during my absence. I 

know it wasn't an easy task 

especially when you or other 

members of your family may not 

have been feeling well. Keeping 

up with some learning during 

your child's absence has helped 

them on their return to school. 

Finally, thank you to the 

incredible learning Gatekeepers 

did in school with Mrs Stephen, 

Mrs Ferrier and Mrs Butterworth. 

 

 You truly are soaring on wings!  

Keep safe and well, 

 

 Mrs Morton 

                            Peacocks Class 
Just some of the exciting things they have been doing 
this week……. 

 
How long is a piece of string? We stretched this 

ball of string around the perimeter of the school 

field, and estimated the total length. 
 
 

 
Cooking with ingredients we have grown 

 
 
 
 



Polite reminders…… 
 
Please could we encourage parents 
to put water in drinks bottles instead 
of juice. 
 

 

 
Please could all children 
have a spare pair of wellies 
in school so they can play on 
the field at break time and 
lunchtime. 
 

 

 
 

             

 
 Thank you to everyone who 
kindly donated to Children in 
Need. 
 
We raised an astonishing £52.30 
which was truly amazing as we 
had a lot of children away from 
school. 
 
Thank you all so much! 

 
                    FONS 
 
A huge thank you to everyone 
that helped at the Two Rivers 
Artisans Fair on Saturday.  
£443.00 was made, of which 
all proceeds will go to 
Neatishead School. 
 
There will be a Christmas 
raffle the week commencing 
6th December. Please leave 
any donations on the bench 
outside the front door of 
school. 
Tickets will be sold at the 
gate after school from 6th 
December for 1 week.   
 

 
          RING PULLS 
Please could you save 
any ring pulls off cans.  
These can be used to 
help raise money for 
guide dogs. More 
information next time. 
 
 

         
 

 


